

NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE







BAWNOGUE

20th September 2017

Change of Lunch Forms

This week children will be given an envelope with a code and step by step instructions from Glanmore. This is so you can change your child's lunch option as you wish from the comfort of your own home.



Book Payments

Thank you all those who have paid their book bills so promptly. There is a grant available for anyone who needs it and that can go towards the expense of the books.

If you have a particular difficulty you can pay in instalments. Just get in contact with Mr Traynor or Ms Neary. No child can be given books until arrangements are made with the school.

Updated Contact Details

Please make Peggy (secretary) aware of any change of telephone number/address by filling out the yellow form available from Peggy at reception. This can be done at any stage during the year. It is very important that the school has correct contact details.



Our annual awards ceremony to acknowledge full attendance and 1 or 2 days absence from school will take place on Friday 29th September at 11.00am in the school hall. The notices and invitations for the ceremony will be given out this week



Early Start Times

	Morning Group	Afternoon Group
Sept 18 th -22 nd	9:00-11:30	12:00-2:30
Sept 25 th -29 th	9:00-11:30	12:00-2:30



Junior Infant Times

	Times
Sept 18 th -22 nd	9:00-1:40
Sept 25 th -29 th	9:00-1:40

Junior Infant Photos



The Junior infant photos will be taken in the school hall on Wednesday October 4th.



Home School Support

We all want the best for your child and there many ways within our school

that we try to help children who may have particular needs. If you are concerned about a family situation that may be affecting your child please let us know. There is help available in our school and services we can link up to in the community. The Home School Teacher (Ms Neary) is there to support you and this is confidential. The Home School office is beside reception.



Below are a few suggestions for Adult Classes.

English as a 2 nd Language	Cooking / Baking	Art	Irish
English / Maths	Fitness	D.I.Y	Parenting
to help your	Classes/		Tips
child	Yoga		

If you have any suggestions, please feel free to fill in the form below & send it in with your child. There will be a suggestion box at the reception area or drop them in to Ms Neary (office beside reception)

Neary (office beside reception)			
I would be interested in doing a course in:			
 □ English as 2nd Language □ Cooking / Baking □ Art □ Fitness Classes □ Maths / English to help your child □ D.I.Y. □ Irish □ Parenting Tips 			
Other Suggestions:			
Name:			
Name of Child:			
Teacher's Name:			
~:			

Parent's Association AGM



If you have any free time to help out at school? We need you!!

<u>Guest Speaker</u>: Jackie Keane to talk about After School activities for your child in the local area.

We really depend on the Parents' Association to run a lot of school events.

It's a great way to get to know more about school life & a chance for you to meet other parents. Any free time you can give is greatly appreciated.

For any queries please talk to Ms Neary (Home School teacher). My office is next to the reception.

We will be holding our A.G.M for our All Inclusive Parent's Association on Wednesday 27th September at 9:10a.m.in the school hall. All parents/guardians are welcome to the meeting and to join the parent's association. This is the time of the year we elect our new committee & even if you are not interested in being on the committee you might like to be involved on other ways

Please sign below and tick the box if you hope to come to the A.G.M.

Any questions, you can call to see me or contact me at 01-451306

Thank you, Deirdre Neary (H.S.C.L.)

Please return this to your child/Ms Neary.				
I hope to attend the A.G.M.				
Name:				
Name of Child:				
Teacher's Name:				
₹				